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No on SB 681 
 

Opposition to SB 681 is part of our "blow a billion tax dollars"  
statewide advertising campaign alert. 

 

This month we put this advertisement in newspapers in  
✓ Portland, ✓ Salem, ✓ Eugene, ✓ Bend, ✓ Beaverton, Tualatin and Tigard. 

 
Please do not burn a billion dollars in free tax money with bad laws like SB 681. 

 
 

 

mailto:OregonWatchdog@Gmail.com

